
Press Releases: Deputy Secretary
Sullivan Delivers a Keynote Address at
the United States Institute of Peace

Notice to the Press
Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC
March 20, 2018

U.S. Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan will deliver a keynote
address on humanitarian assistance at the United States Institute for Peace
at 12:15 p.m. on Thursday, March 22, 2018.

The event is open to the press. All interested press must RSVP to Paul
Johnson, the United States Institute of Peace (USIP), at 202-429-7174 or via
e-mail at pjohnson@usip.org by Wednesday, March 21 at 5:00 p.m.

Due to the limited space for media at the event, USIP reserves the right to
limit the number of representatives of each media outlet attending the event.

The event will be streamed live on USIP’s website. The event will be streamed
live on www.state.gov, Facebook.com/usdos, and BNET. Follow @StateDept for
more information.

For further information from the Department of State, please contact the
Office of Press Relations at (202) 647-2492 or contact PAPressDuty@state.gov.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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